
 
 
 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

      

 

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Megan Degenfelder – Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Dicky Shanor – Chief of Staff 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Teachers 
Principals 

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: February 27, 2023 

SUBJECT: Teacher Climate Survey To Open On March 7, 2023 

TEACHER CLIMATE SURVEY TO OPEN ON 
MARCH 7, 2023 

To better understand the challenges Wyoming educators face, the Wyoming Teacher Retention and 
Recruitment Task Force has partnered with OMNI Institute to develop and administer a teacher 
climate survey. The survey is completely anonymous and voluntary. The survey will help the task 
force learn about educator experiences, and the current educator climate of the workplace. This 
survey will provide the task force real-time information about the challenges facing educators in 
Wyoming. The results will help identify actionable strategies at the state and local levels to better 
meet the needs of Wyoming’s teachers. 

The teacher climate survey will be sent to teachers on March 7, 2023 and will close on March 17, 
2023. The mission of the Retention and Recruitment Task Force will be to develop 
recommendations for state policymakers, district-level, and school-level staff to increase efforts to 
positively impact the education workforce. 

For more information, contact Robin Grandpre, Project and Performance Manager, at 307-777-5315 or 
robin.grandpre1@wyo.gov. 
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